
 

 

 

Article 4, paragraph 3, of the Constitution of the Council of the International Anti-Corruption Conference 
states the following: 

 

(3) In the spirit of full transparency and accountability to the wide constituency of the IACC series, the decisions of 
the Council will be published on the IACC website. 

 

In accordance with Article 4, paragraph 3, the following decisions were taken during the IACC Council 
teleconference held on 30 November 2016: 

 

 The IACC team briefed the Council on the latest updates from the countries offering to host the 18th 
IACC. After deliberating the Council agreed unanimously the Denmark offers the best conditions for 
hosting the 18th IACC. The Council agreed to ask the IACC team to notify the Danish representatives. 
 

Prepared by the IACC Council Secretariat, Berlin, November 2016. 

 

http://16iacc.org/wp-content/uploads/2014/10/Adopted-IACC-Council-CONSTITUTION.pdf

